Dear TCA Family and Friends,

The TCA Board of Directors would like to share the following highlights from our December 10, 2018 Board Meeting:

Celebrate TCA

We celebrated the student-led Sources of Strength program, which was implemented last school year to promote an environment of inclusion, encouragement, and a positive school culture. Students from junior high, high school, and College Pathways shared how they are involving the student body, including assemblies, barbecues, movie nights, and finals de-stress activities, to name a few. Our Titan students are embracing the call to "love, respect, and protect one another."

Registrar Report

David Tubb, TCA's Director of Operations, introduced Mrs. Kayla Harper, TCA's new Registrar. Kayla presented the annual Registrar report to the Board. Included in the report was the fact that TCA's attrition for last year was comparable to our average for the past five years. The majority of withdrawals were due to families moving from the area. Kindergarten enrollments were slightly down this year (tell your friends the likelihood of getting into TCA Kindergarten is currently high!). As a result, there may be a few more openings for rising 1st graders next year.

Parent Survey

Parent feedback is very important to the leadership of the school, and in February you will have that opportunity with the annual parent survey. It will begin on February 1, 2019 and runs for the entire month of February. Each school will have specific questions about their individual school and there will be several common questions about TCA as a whole. The Board reviewed the annual parent survey questions and looks forward to receiving the results later next year.

Adopt a School Reports

Each Board Director has "adopted" an individual school as a way to get to know each aspect of TCA's organization. We heard about Board Directors attending Back-to-School events, PTO Meetings, SAC Meetings, and more. Look for the following Directors at activities around TCA.

Central Elementary - Bill Jennings Junior High School - Rich Bennett

North Elementary - Rob Moulton High School - Jeff Rudder

East Elementary - Becky VanVleet College Pathways - Peggy Littleton

Cottage School - Teri Goin

As always, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at talk2tcaboard@gmail.com. On behalf of the entire Board, we wish you a restful and relaxing holiday season and a very Happy New Year!

Rich Bennett Board Secretary



Happy Holidays from TCA's Board!

TCA Mission Statement

The Classical Academy exists to assist parents in their mission to develop exemplary citizens, equipped with analytical thinking skills, virtuous character, and a passion for learning, all built upon a solid foundation of knowledge.

This e-mail has been sent to you by THE CLASSICAL ACADEMY. To maximize their communication with you, you may be receiving this e-mail in addition to a phone call with the same message. If you no longer wish to receive email notifications from THE CLASSICAL ACADEMY, please <u>click here</u> to unsubscribe.

To view the THE CLASSICAL ACADEMY privacy policy, please click here.